
Riverside School Outdoor Adventure 
 
 
 
Dear Riverside Families, 
 
We are very pleased that your child is interested in participating in the Outdoor Adventure Winter Camping trip.  
This trip is a unique opportunity that will help your son/daughter grow in their confidence, problem solving and 
leadership skills, as well as allow them to experience something completely new! 
 
On Thursday February 22nd to Friday February 23rd  2018, students will go on an overnight excursion to the Riverside Ranch where 
they will build snow shelters called Quincy’s, and sleep in them.  They will also participate in a variety of other winter activities, 
including, orienteering in the snow, capture the flag and many other fun winter games!  We are also looking at the possibility of High 
Ropes or Cross Country Skiing in the area! 
 
At the site, students will have instruction on how to build proper Quincy’s and will be given a few hours in the morning to begin 
building.  We will have lunch outdoors around the campfire and after lunch students will participate in cross-country skiing.  When 
they return, students will carve out their Quincy’s. That evening we will have dinner around the campfire, with the option to go 
indoors if needed for a couple hours.  Overnight, students will be challenged to spend the night in their Quincy, but there will be a 
heated house available if they become too cold.  The next day we will have breakfast by the fire, and participate in several fun 
winter games and activities.  
 
The cost for this trip is 1500 Kc. This covers all transport, food and activity. Students will depart on Thursday from Riverside School 
at 8:00 am, and return in the afternoon on Friday at 3:30 pm. This permission form and full payment are due on Monday February 
5th, 2018. 
 
 
Please feel free to contact Sarah Muller or Marty Wagner for more information about the Winter Camping trip, or for more 
information about Riverside’s Outdoor Adventure program. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Sarah Muller 
 
sarahmuller@riversideschool.cz 
+420 777 286 619 
 

Please read and return the Permission Slip by Monday February 5th, 2018 

 

I give permission for my child ___________________ in year_____ to attend the Winter Camping trip on Thursday February 22nd to Friday 

February 23rd 2018.  I grant permission for those in authority to seek medical attention for my child should the occasion arise. 

• I have enclosed 1500 Kč to cover the cost of this trip. 

 

Please include any relevant medical information for my son/daughter needed for this trip: 

__________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
______________________________ Date: _______________                  Parent Mobile Phone: ____________________       
Parent/Guardian Signature 
        Student Mobile Phone:  ____________________ 
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